## ৪১ তম ক্যাডেট সাব-ইন্সপেক্টর (নিরস্ত্র) অব পুলিশ নিয়োগ পরীক্ষা ২০২৪

বিষয়: ইংরেজি, বাংলা রচনা ও কম্পোজিশন

পূৰ্ণমান: ১০০

সময়: ৩ ঘন্টা

(প্রত্যেক প্রশ্নের মান ডানে উল্লেখ করা আছে)
প্রথম ভাগঃ বাংলা (নম্বর ৫০)

36

(ক) বাংলা<mark>দেশের</mark> মুক্তিযুদ্ধ

রচনা লিখুন (যে কোন ১টি):

- (খ) মেট্রোরেল প্রকল্প ও এর গুরুত্ব
- ২। ভাব সম্প্রসারন করুন:

20

দাও ফিরিয়ে সে অরণ্য নও এ নগর।

৩। এক ক<mark>থা</mark>য় প্রকাশ করুন:

0

- ক) যা আঘাত পায়নি
- খ) সকলের জন্য প্রযোজ্য
- গ) দিন ও রাতের সন্ধিক্ষণ
- ঘ) যা স্থায়ী নন
- ঙ) যা কখ<mark>নো নষ্ট</mark> হয় না
- ৪। অর্থসহ বাক্য রচনা করুন:

20

- ক) রাহুর দশা
- খ) কাঠালের আমসত্ত্ব
- গ) গৌরি সেনের টাকা
- ঘ) কানা ছেলের নাম পদ্মলোচন
- ঙ) সিদুরের মেঘ



30

Computer is one of the greatest inventions of modern science. At present, it has become a part and parcel of moden sfe. Computer can perform the task of thousands of men in a very short time. There are sach computers able to solve thousands of problems within a few seconds, it can run a business, play these or even compose must it has brought revolutionary changes in our life.

দ্বিতীয় ভাগঃ ইংরেজী (নম্বর ৫০)

৬। Write an Essay on the following

36

- (a) Vision 204: Piorities for a Prosperous Bangladesh.
- (b) Liberation War and the emergence of Bangladesh.
- 9 Write a letter to your father about your recent metro rail travel experience.
- **b** | Make Sentences with the following:

a

- (a) A man of straw
- (b) From cradle to grave
- (c) In a nut shel
- (d) Out and out
- (e) Learn by heart
- ১ Translate into English:

E

- ক) চোরটি হাতে নাতে ধরা পড়লো
- খ) আমি ছেলেটিকে কাঁদতে দেখলাম
- গ) ১৯৭১ সালের ১৬ ডিসেম্বও বাংলাদেশ স্বাধীন হয়
- ঘ) ছেলেটি পরিশ্রমী
- ৬) কক্সবাজার কিসের জন্য বিখ্যাত?



Andriod App 🔠



>○ I Fill in the blanks:	ς
Join in the blanks.	-

- (1) Let us go for a walk. the river
- (2) He has assured me..... all forms of satety.
- (3) A football team is...... eleven players
- (4) Please do not laugh the beggars.
- (5) The teacher infused new spirit.....the students.
- ১১. Read the Text below and answer the following questions:

10

Rumor is a mixture of truth and hes, which travels or circulates verbally. A rumor is often viewed as an unverified account or explanation of events circulating from person to person. Rumors are abo discussed with regard to misinformation and disinformation-both seen as deliberately false French and German social research on rumor relates the modern scholarly definition of it to the pioneering work of William Stern in 1902. Stern, a German, experimented on rumor Involving a chain of subjects' and he passed a story from 'mouth to ear' without the right to repeat or explain it. He found that the story was shortened and changed by the time it reached the end of the chais. The civilized countries in normal times have better sources of news than rumer. They have radio, television, newspapers and internet. In times of stress and confusion, however, rumor surfaces and becomes rife. At such times, different kinds of news are in competition. The customary news sources no longer give out enough information. Since people cannot learn through legitimate channels, all they are anxious to learn that they pick up news wherever they can. Rumors are often repeated even by those who do not believe the tales. There a fascination about them. The reason is that cleverly designed rumor gives expression to something deep in the hearts of the victims-fear, suspicions, forbidden hopes, or daydreams which they hesitate to voice directly. Pessimistic rumors about defeat and disasters show that the people who repeat them are worried and anxious.

- (a) What is rumor?
- (b) How does a rumor spread?
- (c) What was the research finding of William Stern on rumor?
- (d) When does rumor mostly surface and become rife?
- (e) What does pessimistic rumor show?